
M.A.Y.  Mentoring will have a Bowling Group Activity at Little 

Waite Lanes on February 9 from Noon till 2:00.  If one hour 

of bowling is enough for you, you can come at noon OR 

1:00. This will spread the crowd out so you won’t have to 

wait for lanes. 

MC
2 

members will bowl from 2:00-3:00.  

Our program will pay for the bowling fee, shoe rental fee, 

pizza and drinks for all. (Arcade games, pool, other snacks are 

on your own!) 

Please rsvp so we know how many pizza’s to order!!! 
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Bowling for M.A.Y. & MC 2  

FEBRUARY 9th @ Little Waite Lanes  

Kim Leininger  

601 Dr. Creighton Circle  

Shenandoah, IA  51601  

712-246-2520  

Fax: 712-246-2946  

E-mail: leiningerk@  

shenandoah.k12.ia.us  

For More Info on Mentoring: 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

• M.A.Y. & MC2 Bowl-
ing; February 9; Little 
Waite Lanes; Noon-
3:00 p.m. 

• Links to LNX               
e-mentoring Face to 
Face; February 13; 
8:00 a.m.; High 
School Cafeteria 

• M.A.Y. Advisory 
Board Meeting; Feb-
ruary 20; Noon; De-
pot 

• MC2 Breakfast 
speaker; February 27; 
May Center7:30 a.m. 

Links to LNX E-mentoring  

FACE to FACE meeting  

Thursday, February 13 

8:00 a.m. 

 Speaker Chelsie Greene 



 

Links to 

LNX 

E-mentors 
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Thanks to all who attended  our 

Shenandoah Chamber & Industry cOffee 

Celebrating  

NATIONAL MENTORING MONTH!  

M.A.Y. Mentoring Students 

M.A.Y. Mentors City Representatives 

Mustang Mentors 
M.A.Y. & Links to LNX Advisory Board Members 

MC2 

Members 

Some of the groups      

recognized, honored and 

thanked….. 



P A G E  3  

Links to LNX Business tour to the 

Shenandoah Police Department and the 

Shenandoah Fire Department on January 22 

 

V O L U M E  2 0 ,  I S S U E  7  

 

MC 2  BreaKFAST SPEAKER Eric HOLSTE January 30  



Books are great, but they can’t replace relationships and real life experience.  

Please consider volunteering to be a mentor. 

Some young person out there needs YOU! 

M.A.Y. EndowMENT FUND 

 

Like MAY 

MENTORING on 

FACEBOOK! 

Did you know that M.A.Y. Mentoring has an ENDOWMENT FUND? 

After Ed May Jr. gave seed money for M.A.Y. Mentoring in honor of his parents, 
his family, including himself, his mother and sisters, donated money for an en-
dowment fund for M.A.Y. The May family was hoping that if other families 
could contribute to this, that someday M.A.Y. could function mostly off of the in-
terest of this fund. To date, M.A.Y. has not used any interest from this fund and 
the M.A.Y. Advisory Board hopes to see it grow!  

M.A.Y. began 20 years ago and hopes to continue for many more years, reaching 
and helping more students in many ways. Support, encouragement, positive rela-
tionships are essential for youth development. 

Please consider M.A.Y. Mentoring’s endowment fund for memorials or estate 
planning. Contact your accountant or your funeral home directors to learn more 
about the option of contributing to the M.A.Y. Endowment Fund.  


